
 

Foodbank Feedback Survey 

We had a terrific response to the All School Feedback Survey, with 453 schools sharing their thoughts on the 
program. 
We are happy to share some interesting results below.  We will be using this information, along with 
feedback from coordinators and families, to continue to grow and improve the Program, ensuring your 
students are getting the best School Breakfast Clubs Program possible. 
 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank all our volunteers  for making 

Friday  mornings enjoyable for all our students. 
 


